
News Bulletin 9th October 2020 

Diary Dates 

End of Term 1 Friday 23rd October 2020: 

3:15pm 

Term 2 Begins Monday 9th November 2020 

End of Term 2 Wednesday 16th December 

2020: 12:45pm 

 

. 

Dear Parents and Families, 

Michaelmas 

Last week we had a very successful Michaelmas Festival day with    
Kindergarten children having stories in the garden and sharing their 
celebratory snack in the KG rooms.   

Our older children took part in singing, plays and an exciting visit from 
our resident dragon!  Food was prepared and cooked on a fire outside 
and children shared a feast together in their classrooms.  A little bit of 
rain did not dampen our spirits although I believe there were a few 
tired legs by the end of the day! 

Appropriate Clothing and Lost Property 

As the weather is changing and becoming more Autumnal, please make sure that your children wear appropriate clothing to 
keep them warm and dry. 

Guidelines on the use of Class WhatsApp groups 

Class WhatsApp groups are a very useful and efficient way of communicating to the whole class. The aim of using WhatsApp 
is to send messages to the entire group, which are relevant to school. 

The messages in the class WhatsApp groups come from parents in their personal capacity. The School neither sends nor    
monitors messages on WhatsApp. 

ΨCommunityΩ and ΨRespectΩ are two of the five values that underpin our school values, attached here. As Head Teacher I 
would appreciate it if parents would note the following guidelines when using class WhatsApp groups: 

The group should never be used as a platform to air views/grievances regarding a teacher, school staff member, child, parent 
or carer in the class or school; 

¶ The group is not a political platform for airing opinions on current affairs; 

¶ The group should not be used for private conversations with anyone else using the group. 

We thank you for your understanding in relation to this matter. 

With Best Wishes 

Ruth Glover  

Headteacher 

 


